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DIARY DATES 

Term 1 
Week 10 

1 April  Sports Day 
    2pm dismissal 

2 April Good Friday  
               Public Holiday  

          Week 11 

5 April Easter Monday  

             Public Holiday  
 
9 April Last day of Term 1 
             2pm dismissal 
       
      Term 2 
       Week 1 

27 April  Term 2 starts 
 
          Week 3 

10 May  NAPLAN for Years 3,5,7 

 

   SCHOOL CARD 

Applications for 2021 School Card are 

to be completed online this year. An  

information sheet is available from the 

school office.  

 

    PAYMENTS 

Invoices for school fees have been posted 

to families. Reminder: the 2021 Materials and 

Services charge are due on 9/4/21. 

    UNIFORM SHOP 

Uniforms are available  from Tuesday  

to Friday between 9.00am—9.30am  

      

       OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

*Bookings must be made direct  

to OSHC   

Hello. Our names are Zoe and Kellen. We are from China and 

Indonesia respectively. We are social work students on placement 

here at Clovelly Park Primary School. We are here to support the 

learning and wellbeing of the students, as well as hosting a variety 

of activities during break times. Our interests include making 

origami and learning languages. Please come and say hello if you 

see us in the yard! 

Vacation Care between 12th April – 23
rd 

April 2021 

The next school holidays are fast approaching! Our Vacation Care 

service offers a program of supervised recreational activities which 

encourage children to interact with friends, learn life skills, problem 

solve and be challenged by new experiences in a safe and relaxed 

environment.  

Program 

 The children will have access to: the pool table, outside play 

(depending on weather), play station/computer, arts and crafts, 

and drama.  Please see the daily program for details.  The program 

is subject to Covid -19 restrictions that may be in place at that 

time. 

Times 

Vacation Care is open from 7.00am to 6.00pm. On excursion days, 

children must be at the centre no later than 30minutes prior to 

leaving on the excursion. As all staff will be on duty at the 

excursion no “at home” program will be available on these days.  

Fees 

The full fee for “at home” days is $55.00 and $65 excursion days 

(less your Child Care Subsidy). Families will be charged for full fees 

days that their child/children are booked in but do not attend. 

Please refer to cancellation policy for details.  A late fee of $2.00 

per minute per child after 6.00pm also applies. Bookings need to 

be made by Wednesday 7TH April so that correct staffing ratios can 

be arranged. 

PLACES ARE LIMITED. BOOK EARLY TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT! 

Hot / Wet Weather 

Some activities may need to be modified or rescheduled in 

extreme weather conditions i.e if it is raining or the predicted 

maximum temperature is 36°C or over. We will endeavour to 

inform families if there is a change in the program.  ALL CHILDREN 

ARE REQUIRED TO WEAR APPROPRIATE SUN SMART HATS, 

CLOTHING AND SHOES OUTSIDE THESE HOLIDAYS. 

Food 

The service provides a morning and afternoon snack. Children will 

need to bring their own lunch unless otherwise stated (NOT cup 

noodles) and extra snacks for throughout the day.  Children will 

need to bring their own clearly labelled drink bottle that can be 

topped up during the day. 

See Jo Battersby for information regarding Vacation Care activities 

during this period, including SUP, REV, Soccer and craftwork.  
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Terena Pope, Kylie Tuckey, Emma Voigt, Jenny Bartold. 

Dear Families,  

We had a fabulous day of celebration last Friday for Harmony Day. It was wonderful to be 
able to invite parents/carers to the assembly on Friday morning. We thank families for 
supporting students to come in cultural dress or wear orange. The day also provided staff 
with the opportunity to  wear traditional cultural dress, or in some cases wear clothing of 
another culture. We thank the staff who organised the day and in particular  Vg who 
taught some of the students the dances and prepared and taught students about the 
artworks in the yard.  

Regards, 

Terena  

 

 

 

SPORTS DAY  

Next week on Thursday 1 April, we are holding our Sports Day. Students have been 
allocated into one of the four teams: Flinders (green), Sturt (blue), Mitchell (yellow), and 
Marion (red). Students are encouraged to  wear their team colours on the day. Teachers 
can provide details about which team your child is in if you need further information 
about this. 

The day will  start at 8.45am and concluding at 2pm. Sports day is often a busy day so 
please ensure your child has a drink bottle filled with water, a school hat and a good-
sized, healthy lunch and recess. It is essential that your child wears suitable closed in 
shoes that are appropriate for running.  

As it is an outside event,  family members are welcome to join us for Sports Day. Physical 

distancing protocols of 1.5m between adults must be adhered to and will be monitored 

throughout the day. It is a requirement for all adults to sign in using either our school’s 

QR code or our manual Contact Tracing Record and to sanitise on entry and throughout 

the day. Children or adults who are mildly unwell must not attend.  

To add some excitement to the day for students and start our fundraising for the year, 
some treats (popcorn, ice-creams and drinks) will be available for students to purchase 
during break times. Cash only. A coffee van will also be on site for adults to purchase 
from. 

We are keeping our fingers crossed for fine weather on the day. A reminder that Sports 
day will conclude at 2pm.  

Watch out for program details which will be sent out on SeeSaw.  

Regards, 

Jess Smith and Henry Coomblas  

Vacation Care  Counselling  

Social Work Students 



Last Friday, we celebrated Harmony Day. This was a very  

special day at the school where we honoured cohesion, 

acceptance, respect and inclusion for everyone, and celebrated 

the value of a culturally diverse society! 

 

 

 

School Photos will be taken at our school on Monday 3rd May 

by MSP.  Please ensure your child is in full school uniform on 

the day.  Envelopes will be available in the coming weeks for 

on-line ordering. Further information to follow. 

Last week all students attended a musical performance by the 

group Dr Stovepipe. This was a huge success and an exciting 

experience for the students. Sarah from G4 said that she “liked 

the violin and the different sounds it could make”.  Lawson 

and Vito from R1 “loved it when they played Spider-Man and 

stood on the double bass”. We look forward to more exciting 

musical performances throughout the year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B1 students have been exploring various famous artists. We 

have researched the techniques and styles used, as well as the 

background and inspiration behind the famous pieces of art. 

Students then recreated their chosen artworks using the same 

techniques and methods. Here is the class showing off their 

fantastic efforts. 

In IELC we have been working on a topic about family. At the 

beginning of the term we learnt to name family members in 

English. Then we made our own family trees and talked about 

the roles and responsibilities each member plays in our 

families.  We enjoyed sharing our descriptions together and 

discovered everyone's family is unique in their own special 

way. Here are some examples: 

This is my family tree. 

I have 4 people in my 
family.  

I live with my mum and 
sister.  

In my family we help each 
other. 

My mum cooks rice and 
meat. 

My dad lives in Sudan.  

My sister and I help my mum by cleaning our room. 

I love my family .. by Reel  

This is my family tree. 

I have 3 people in my family.  

I live with my mum and dad. 

In my family we help each other.  

My mum works at Bupa.  

My dad stays home with me. 

After school, we play basketball. 

I help my mum and dad to cook dinner and I clean my room. 

I love my family … by Alwiza   

Every Friday afternoon Y3 and G4 catch-up for Friendship 

Class. During this time, the students have forged strong 

connections and often share their learning with one another. 

We create art together, learn about growth mindsets and the 

importance of the Play is The Way Golden Rule and Life Rafts. 

We also love sharing books with each other during buddied 

reading in the sunshine.  

Harmony Day   School Photos  Family 

Musica Viva Performance 

Artwork B1 

Friendship Class 


